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13 June 2017  
 
 
 
 
Dear Tori, 

6 JOHN STREET, LONDON BOROUGH OF CAMDEN. 

Thank you for your e-mail of 5 June 2017 asking me to supplement the AHP Heritage Statement 
prepared in April 2017 with consideration of the heritage impact of some minor variations to the 
consented proposals for conversion to residential use (Original Planning Ref. 2015/3477/L).  

I understand that the works now proposed are limited to internal changes across the first to fourth 
floors as follows: 

1. Revised bathroom layouts 
2. Proposed alterations to internal wall positions. 
3. Revised kitchen layouts 
4. Proposed thermal lining to party walls and existing front elevations 

I have considered the revised drawings which you sent me.  The variations all appear to be very 
minor and I do not consider that any of them will have any effect on the identified heritage 
significance of the Grade II listed building.  As the heritage statement points out, the building was 
entirely rebuilt circa 1960 and contains no fabric earlier than this date.  The only heritage value of 
the building lies in the front façade, which was designed in a neo-Georgian style to be sympathetic 
to its Georgian neighbours.  The facade will not be affected by the works now proposed. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Neil Burton                                                                                                                                                              
Director 


